MAYOR JIM GRAY



JOHN MAXWELL
DIRECTOR
HUMAN RESOURCES

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jim Gray, Mayor

Sally Hamilton, Chief Administrative Officer

Council Members

FROM:

John Maxwell, by smoratus

John Maxwell, Director

Division of Human Resources

DATE:

February 27, 2017

SUBJECT:

Create Positions - Division of Police

Request:

The attached action is requesting authorization to create four (4) unclassified positions of School Crossing Guard Part-time in the Division of Police, effective upon passage of Council.

Why are you requesting:

The division is requesting to increase the authorized strength of School Crossing Guard from 72 to 76, in order to increase the number of pool employees. Currently, the budgeted working number of guards is 66 and the number working at any given time would not exceed that amount.

What is the cost in this budget year and future budget year?

There is no fiscal impact for this action.

File Number:

0236-17

Director/Commissioner: John Maxwell/Sally Hamilton

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Alisha Lyle at (859) 258-3957.

